
GIK Institute and Mindstorm Studios Partner to Advance Game Development Ecosystem  

 

GIK Institute of Engineering Sciences and Technology and Mindstorm Studios, Pakistan’s largest 
mobile game development company, signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) on 28th May 
2024. This partnership aims to produce quality and skilled human resources for the local and 
international game development industry. The MoU includes joint research projects, specialized 
training programs, and the establishment of advanced game development labs at GIK Institute. 
These initiatives aim to bridge the gap between academic learning and industry needs, ensuring 
students are well-prepared for the dynamic game development sector. 

From GIK Institute, Prof. Dr. Zahid Halim, Dean ODL and HoD (CS&AI), and Prof. Dr. Fazal A. Khalid 
SI, Rector, signed the document, emphasizing the importance of innovation and hands-on 
experience in game development. From Mindstorm Studios, Mr. Faizan Faisal, Director of Publishing 
M-Labs, and Mr. Yaser Awan, Director of M-Labs, signed the document, expressing their enthusiasm 
for the collaboration's potential to enhance the skills of future game developers and grow Pakistan's 
gaming industry. 

The signing ceremony, attended by top management and representatives from both organizations, 
marks the beginning of a significant collaboration aimed at fostering a robust game development 
ecosystem in Pakistan. 


